
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                       

18 July 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

To celebrate all the hard work of this term, we have planned a ‘Pool and Water 

Pistol Day’ for Wednesday 24th July.  

 

For this day, children can wear their pool clothes to school.  

 

We request that this is a t-shirts, shorts/trousers and shoes that you do not mind 

getting wet.  

We kindly request no swim wear. Please also send in a towel for them to get dry and a 

change of clothes and shoes for afterwards – this does not need to be school 

uniform.  

 

Please ensure everything is named and in a bag, to ensure it is all returned home 

afterwards.  

 

To make this as fun as possible for the children, we would love to borrow some small 

splash pools if you are able to lend these to the school. Please let a member of the 

EYFS team know ASAP if you think you may have one available.  

Children can bring in their own water pistols for the day.  

 

As part of the day, we also would like to have an outside picnic. We will make 

arrangements for children who have any pre-booked school dinners, to have these 

outside with us. However, if you would prefer, you can send your child in with a 

packed lunch for this day.  

 

If you have questions, please ask your class teacher. 

  

Many thanks 

The EYFS team 
 

 


